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Tuesday 29th June 2021 

Hola Parents/Carers,  

Hispanic Day – Friday 2nd July 

 

Across Hackney, this week children are celebrating Hispanic Week. At De Beauvoir, we will be having a free 

Spanish-themed non-uniform day on Friday 2nd July. We are asking children to dress in the colour of the 

Spanish flag – red and yellow. You DO NOT need to buy clothing specifically for the day, your child could 

wear a coloured t-shirt, leggings, a football shirt, or create their own outfit. Your child should still wear 

suitable footwear and the clothing needs to be appropriate for playtime and school. 

To celebrate at home, you could listen to some Samba music and practise some dancing at 

home. You could also try practising your Spanish using BBC Bitesize to support you or 

Duolingo. You could do some Spanish themed arts and crafts, like 

making a maraca or a shaker using a paper plate folded in half, filled 

with rice or pasta. You could eat some Spanish tapas or try some 

cooking – you could make some guacamole or salsa. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support, 

 

Daniela Rader 
Head of School 
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